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In the first half of the year 

our Speakers have included 

- slight of hand, painting a 

seascape, cheese and wine 

with a herby twist, a 

‘bloody’ tale, and 

how look after 

your body.  

 

At our  Resolutions 

Meeting Dorothy 

Davidson updated us on 

Holmes Chapel as a 

‘dementia friendly’ village. 

 

See our website for 

full reports and more 

pictures. 

Meetings are held in St Luke’s Church 

Hall on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 

please ring our   Secretary Thelma   

Dutton on 01477  537989  or  our 

President  Linda Gammon on 01477 

534394 if you’d like to join us.   

 

Have a look at our website for more   

information  

- holmeschapelwi.weebly.com    

 

@holmeschapelwi  

Glorious Speakers 

Future 
Meetings 

25th July 2018 

Speaker:  Norma Walmsley -  

`The Colossus of Roads` 

28th August 2018 

Speaker:  Judy Popley -  

`A Prospect of Arley` 

25th September 2018 

Speaker:  Chris Smith  

`The Northern Lights` 

23rd October 2018 

Speaker:  Tracy Traynor 

`Chasing Dreams Against The Odds` 



On Saturday 28th April, Deirdre 

Thompson and Valerie Quinn          

entered the Cheshire Federation 

Bowls Day held at Lostock Gralam.  

They had a lovely day, and a little bit 

of success, as Deirdre, and her      

partner Lynn from Hartford, were 

Runners-Up.  Well done. 

Bowls Fun 

Day 

Segway 

Experience 

On Monday 21st May, 13 of our members joined two coach loads of WI members of Dane Valley Group, 

on a visit to Tutbury Castle.  What a fantastic sunny day we chose, although it did get a little warm in the 

marquee for our cream scones.  What a delight Leslie Smith is as she 

dons the costumes  and  persona of various  strong ladies, on this        

occasion - Nell Gwynne.  

Nell Gwynne at Tutbury Castle 

A couple of our ladies, Deirdre Thompson and Valerie McArdle, joined Jodrell 

Side WI in a  Segway Adventure at Glebe Farm, Astbury.  A beautiful day, and 

thankfully no injuries, but a lot of fun.  Another one is planned and I’m sure 

they’ll get more takers. 


